
 

   

 

                               02.08.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
      
     I am delighted to share the latest insights into the operational stability and achievements at 

Centravis. 

 

     At present, all facets of our operations are functioning seamlessly, bolstered by a reliable 

supply of energy and water, which ensures that there are no interruptions to our daily activities. 

Our equipment in every department is performing at peak efficiency without any issues, 

supporting our highly productive manufacturing lines. Additionally, the unwavering dedication 

and enthusiasm of the Centravis team empower us to tackle any challenges that we may 

encounter with confidence and skill. 

 

     Thank you sincerely for your continued partnership and confidence in what we do at 

Centravis. Your trust motivates us to strive for greatness and maintain the high standards of 

quality and service that define us. 

 

     We value our relationship greatly and look forward to achieving new heights together. 

 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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